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Comments: Please do not classify fixed anchors including bolts, pitons, and slings as "prohibited installations" in

Wilderness areas!!! 

 

This prohibition would:

 

* Hinder opportunities for Wilderness exploration

* Threaten the existence of longstanding established climbing routes

* Obstruct climbers' ability to replace old, unsafe bolts.

*Make climbing in these areas unsafe


